Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 03/26/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

Next week, Monday, March 29 through Friday, April 2, we will be hosting our parent teacher conferences. Students are
dismissed at 1pm each day. Our teachers are looking forward to meeting with you! The following will be the Specialist
schedule for next week:

¢ Kindergarten and First Grade
o Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday @ 12:15 p.m. —12:50 p.m.
o Wednesday @ 11:35a.m.—12:10 p.m.

e Second and Third Grade
o Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday @ 10:05 a.m. —10:40 a.m.
o Wednesday @ 10:55 a.m.—11:30 a.m.
e  Fourth and Fifth Grade
o Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday @ 9:25 a.m.—10a.m.
o Wednesday @ 10:15 a.m.—10:50 a.m.

If you are still having issues with your Chromebook after trying to clear the cache and fully powering down the device,
please contact the office to make arrangements for additional support at 425-385-7200.

Have a great weekend!
Penny Creek Elementary

Penny Creek Elementary Hybrid Information Page: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4829

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read aloud: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the
Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.
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